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30/01/2025  14:54:422024/5792/P INT Wing Tse I have been going to King’s Cross Methodist Church every Sunday since 2012. I fully support this application 

and urge the council to approve it, as I believe the proposed redevelopment will have a lasting positive impact 

on our community.

30/01/2025  15:28:082024/5792/P COMMNT Jianwen Liang This site is Kings Cross Methodist Church, Since 1998 when we moved to Camden Town,  I started attending 

this church for worship & have witnessed its growth. It used to be a local church, gradually expanded to have 

multinational & many different minority ethnic groups together. 

Even though now I have moved out of central London, my daughter went to UCL & she applied for 

accommodation, this facility is open for both believers & non-believers, UK students & overseas students. 

During their staying, the church staff provided pastoral care for them.

I would like to support for this application

30/01/2025  14:55:322024/5792/P INT Sheung Mei Li I regularly attend worship services and events at King’s Cross Methodist Church. I heard that there will be 

improved accessibility features and it should make it easier for those with a buggy (like me) and those with 

mobility issues to access the church. I believe the redevelopment will bring immense benefits to both the 

church and the wider neighbourhood.
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